Exhibit D OCT 14 201

Mr. Kirk Bone

Director of Government Relations
4525 Serrano Parkway

El Dorado Hills, CA. 95762

El Dorado Hills

COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT

Subject: El Dorado Hills Specific Plan Open Space Dedication

Dear Mr. Bone,

The El Dorado Hills Community Services District (District) is in receipt of the materials related to the
Subject, as referenced in the August 19" letter. In conjunction with the information obtained during our
meeting at your office on August 17" it appears as though the Serrano Master HOA has the appropriate
funding mechanism in place to meet the ongoing requirement for preservation of that open space.

The nature of our earlier meetings and conversations for this topic were primarily related to a potential
offer of dedication to the District. In the event that the current funding mechanism were in some way
transferable to the District the conversation for transferring maintenance & operations would then be

viable.

Should you have additional questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Cordially,

2%

Kevin A. Loewen
Interim General Manager

1021 Harvard Way El Dorado Hills, CA 95762 (916) 933-6624 (916) 941-1627 fax www.edhcsd.org
19-1714 G 1 of 1





